
 

Himalayan Balsam Removal  

Date: Monday 9th June  - Area near One Man Bridge 

Another great afternoon pulling up balsam! Well, it’s not so great when you’re being 
stung all over your arms and legs by super fresh nettles, but it’s a great feeling of 
satisfaction once you’ve finished! 
 

We tackled a couple of huge areas of 
Himalayan Balsam this afternoon near One 
Man Bridge. It was growing in dense 
patches of nettles for the most part -  

but eventually we did find our way 
into a thicket of balsam closer to the river’s 
edge which was a joy to pull - and no 
nettles in sight.  
 

 
Thanks to Karen, Nick and Kathryn 

Next Event: Monday 16th June 2pm, entrance area to Barrow Boating 
 


